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CARERS ENJOY XMAS MEAL  

 

Registered Charity 1152293 

 

Chippenham-based Charity Fun4All, which aims to give Carers and those they Care for a break, 

continued its programme of activities on 10 December 2019 with a traditional Christmas meal and all 

the trimmings, followed by some wonderful singing from our entertainer Frankie Simpkins.  

We engaged the Rotary Hall chef and 2 of her helpers to prepare a great meal for us and do all the 

washing up, thereby enabling our committee volunteers to enjoy the meal and the entertainment to 

the full.  

This was the first time we have invited Frankie to entertain us and her voice was wonderful, and so 

suited to her choice of songs. She reminded us of 1950’s female vocalists such as Anne Shelton or 

Ruby Murray, and she encouraged members to join her in some numbers. She was talented enough 

to play her ukulele and give us a couple of George Formby numbers as well, and her performance was 

received with plentiful and heartfelt applause.    

She was a delight to listen to and I am sure we will invite her to visit us again in the future.  

This event completes our programme for 2019 but we are not resting on our laurels as we start the 

2020  Programme on 24 January  with a Fish and Chip luncheon served in the Rotary Hall, followed by 

musical entertainment by local ensemble End of the Track, a group of 10 choristers who sing the sort 

of songs our members enjoy. 

 

We welcome enquiries from anyone who is a Carer 24/7 and are in need of a break.  You would be 

made very welcome to join in with our monthly events which are put on at minimal cost in the Rotary 

Hall, Station Hill, Chippenham.  Please contact 01249 654390 for further information or visit our 

Website fun4all.org.uk 
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PRESS RELEASE ENDS       

 

Editors Notes :   For further details please contact Mike Oakes  via e-mail chair@fun4all.org.uk  or 

Telephone 01249 660010       


